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DEPAUL
UNIVERSITY

•Honorable Richard D. Cudahy
Chairman of the Board

Professor M. Cherif Bassiouni
President

Douglass W. Cassel, Jr.
Executive Director

Via Fax: 011 31 70 344 5345

Mr. David Falces
International Criminal Tribunal for the

Former Yugoslavia
Churc~llplein 1, P.O. Box 13888
2501 EW The Hague, The Netherlands

Dear David,

June 10, 1994

International Human Rights
Law Institute -

Jeanne and]oseph Sullivan
Program for Human Rights
in the Americas

College of Law
25 East Jackson Boulevard
Chicago, Illinois U.S.A.
60604-2287
312/362-5919
FAX: 312/362-5923

At Professor M. Cherif Bassiouni's request, I have been trying to reach you by telephone to
determine whether we should go ahead with our previously discussed plan of sending Jack
Endicott to the Tribunal to resolve any technical problems you may be having with the database.

As you saw when you visited the International Human Rights Law Institute, our database wotks
well in Chicago. This leads me to believe that the problems you may be experiencing are a
result of difference in hardware and networking. Due to the sophisticated nature of the database,
one could expect to need additional technical assistance in its operation upon its transfer to a new
computer system, which is why we offered Jack's services to you.

The database contains information that will prove valuable to the Prosecutor. It would be a
shame if this information was not used because of technical difficulties in the operation of the
database.

I look forward to hearing from you soon. Please give a copy of this fax to Mr. Blewitt.

Best Regards,

Mark W. Bennett
Assistant Project Director
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